| am writing this e-mail, in order to express my strong concern, regarding the proposed SEPTA Parking
Garage in Wyncote, Pennsylvania. Wyncote is a small, 168-year-old, community, dedicated to
preserving it's history and architecture within a residential setting. The residents of this community,
including my wife and myself, have spent considerable time and effort in maintaining our homes;
indeed, many residents have agreed to abide by a strict, historical preservation code. The proposed 5-
story, 700 vehicle facility, would inflict permanent harm upon Wyncote, both as an historic community,
and as a place where families might reside with a sense of security and civic pride.

Your representation has always embodied a strong commitment to maintaining Cheltenham as a
fine place to live, with an appreciation for it's resources and history. Itis, therefore, my hope, that your
office extend this commitment to the residents of Wyncote, through efforts to halt the current plan, and
relocate the Septa proposed facility, to a more appropriate, commercial location.

Respectfully yours,
Bruce Coopersmith, Ed.D.

104 Hewett Rd,
Wyncote, Pa. 19095



